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Community Development Partnership welcomes Nina Cantor as new  

Chief Development and Communications Officer 
 

The Community Development Partnership (CDP) is pleased to announce that Nina Cantor has 

joined the staff as its Chief Development & Communications Officer.  

 

The Chief Development & Communications Officer is responsible for ensuring achievement of 

the organization’s fundraising and communication goals through collaboration, strategy, 

planning and execution. 

 

Cantor has been living and working in Provincetown for the last 4 years using her extensive 

marketing and communications background to invigorate the Town of Provincetown’s Office of 

Tourism.  Cantor has served in numerous fundraising and communications positions for more 

than a dozen years, working for several non-profit organizations while living in New Jersey. Her 

extensive knowledge of marketing and communications strategy as well as her skills as a 

fundraiser will be critical in building support for the CDP across the Lower and Outer Cape. 

 

“We are thrilled to welcome Nina and her incredible energy and expertise to the CDP,” 

commented Coburn.  “She is the right person to help us build support and the resources we need 

for the future.  I am excited to have her on our team.” 

 

Cantor is also active in the local community. Since 2018 she has served as the Co-Chair of the 

fundraising committee for the Unitarian Universalist Meeting House of Provincetown. 

 

mailto:jay@capecdp.org


Cantor began her position with the organization on July 26, 2021. Cantor succeeds Britt 

Beedenbender who has filled the role for the past four years, and is leaving to take on a new 

career challenge. 

 

 

ABOUT THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
 

 

The Community Development Partnership leads the Lower Cape in building a diverse year-

round community of people who can afford to live, work and thrive here.  To accomplish our 

mission, we promote, develop and manage affordable housing; nurture the launch and growth of 

small businesses; and facilitate collaboration with business, non-profit and government partners. 
 

To find out more information about this organization, go to www.capecdp.org.   
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